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Lori,
 
Please proceed.  The Department of Public Utilities, Division of Water recommends an award to the
lowest responsive and responsible and best bidder Agilent Technologies, Inc. in the amount of
$119,916.83.
 
Thank you,
Rod
 

Roderick Dunn
Water Quality Assurance Lab Manager
_____________________________________________________
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From: Bells, Lori S. <LSBells@columbus.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 8:37 AM
To: Dunn, Roderick J. <RJDunn@Columbus.gov>
Subject: PR599982 - RFQ028602
 
Good morning, attached is the response from the sole bidder, Agilent Technologies, for the above
mentioned bid.  They appear responsive, except there is a term on their quotation form limiting their
bid for a period of 60 days.  I will need them to waive if you would like to proceed.  Please advise.
 

Lorraine S. Bells, CPPO, CPPB
Procurement Administrative Officer
_____________________________________________________
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